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Dear Ladies of the Club, 
 

 
 

Hi, my name is Ko-Ko Mi-Ku and my 
new mommy and daddy are your 
editor and her sweetie (she calls him 
that).  I never knew when I left my 
first home that I would get to walk 
and run and leap and hop in such a 
wonderfully smelly place.  
 
My new brother thinks I am sort of 
bothersome but he loves me, I know.  
And my new parents are a little slow, 
but they are learning.  I think they 
are educable.  They don’t seem to 
understand that when a guy’s gotta 
go, he’s gotta go!  But we are working 
out a compromise. 

 
I’ve been helping mom in the garden 
and I think she is really pleased.  I’ve 
dug up and eaten a lot of pansies and 
she seems quite happy with the 
result.  To help me out, she actually 
dug more up for me and planted them 
in pots.  So everything is going just 
swimmingly here.  I hope I get to 
meet all of you soon.  Mama says you 
are all real nice! 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
Garden Club Meeting 

**** 
Thursday, April 4  

9:30 Breakfast Refreshments 
10:00 Meeting— 

The Eure Building, Ann Street 
Methodist Church, 500 Ann 

Street, Beaufort 
Program by Dani from Carolina 

Home and Garden 



		
	

	
	 	

From the President 
 

Dear Ladies, 
The bus trip to Edenton is next 

Friday, April 12, from 7 a.m. to 
approximately 7 p.m.  It is $95 and we 
have nine seats left.  If you haven’t 
already signed up, please join us.  The 
weatherperson promises perfect 
weather and if he or she is wrong, the 
bus trip itself is always great fun! 

Edenton is such a quaint, lovely 
village.  If you haven’t been, you’ll love 
it!  You can sign up at the garden club 
meeting this Thursday. 

 
Best regards, 
Deborah Van Dyken 
 
 
 

Happenings 
*The Pretty Ladies have their 
workday this Wednesday at 9 a.m. 
at the Boys and Girls Club.  They 
will be weeding and trimming.  
Bring your own tools if you ’ve a 
mind to help. A few of the ladies 
will be shaping bushes and weeding 
at the Fire Station.  Coffee after at 
the CruBar!   

****** 
The Garden Club annual Garden 
tour is May 9 (the second 
Thursday) .   If you are on Facebook, 
please let us know you are coming.  
Meet at 9 a.m. at the BHA.  A 
picnic lunch will be held afterward.  
What a lovely day! 

 
The Yard of the Month 

 
 

Goes to Deborah & Charles Llewellyn 
at 114 Marsh Street 

If you have never strolled by the 
Llewellyn’s house, you must! because 

it is always a treat! 

 
 
 

 
A door in Savannah by Beverly Glover-Wood (she 

gives her permission to print J) 
 
 

See ya round town, 
Beverly Glover-Wood,  

Editor 


